
 

                      

 
8 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

 
YEAR 4 - OVERNIGHT CAMP EXPRESSION OF INTEREST AND DEPOSIT 

COLLAROY CENTRE 
 

During Term 3, the students in Year 4 will have the opportunity to attend a school camp at The Collaroy Centre on 
Homestead Avenue, Collaroy to help build resilience, teamwork and confidence.   Students will have the opportunity 
to form new bonds with peers and teachers in a fun, safe yet challenging environment. The students will be 
departing school on Monday 23 September at 9:00am. They will need to meet at school at 8:45am and will be 
returning on Tuesday 24 September at approximately 2:55pm, depending upon traffic conditions.  
 

Venue: The Collaroy Centre, Homestead Avenue, Collaroy 
Date: 23 September - 24 September 2024 
Cost: Total cost of the camp is $255.00 per student non-refundable. A deposit of 

$100.00 is included and payable on the Term 2 account and due by Friday 

3 May 2024. The final payment of $155.00 will be due in the Term 3 

accounts. 

  
Please note, that numbers need to be confirmed with the Collaroy Centre in advance so that they can ensure 
accurate allocation of beds and activity leaders. Please be reminded that if students do not meet our behaviour 
expectations at school, this can put their attendance at camp at risk. Details in relation to what to bring will be sent 
home at a later date.  
 
Students will be invoiced for the deposit cost of the camp in Term 2 and the remaining cost of the camp in Term 3. 
Changes can only be made before the end of Term 2, after that time, we will not be able to offer a refund or have 
space for those who have selected not to attend. 
 
Please be aware that this is only an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST AND DEPOSIT. Further information will be 
provided at a later date. 
  
Please note that whilst this camp supports our curriculum-based learning, your child’s attendance is optional.  Their 
inclusion however depends upon online expression of interest and the deposit payment being met by Friday 3 May 
2024. 
 
Parents who are unable to meet all or part of the expenses associated with this excursion are advised to contact 
the school to discuss options available prior to the due date. 
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health and NSW 
Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may 
be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if 
displaying any symptoms of illness.  
 
You will also be required to complete Medication/Dietary requirements details which will be sent via the School 
Bytes Parent Portal at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions about the camp, please contact your classroom teacher. 
 
Haylee Cole                                                           Kerry Maxwell 
Relieving Assistant Principal                                          Principal  
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